
Port of Port Townsend 
 

INFORMATIONAL BULLETIN NO.1 
 

Boat Haven Boatyard 
Stormwater Improvement 

 
Contract No.: BH-01-008 

 
TO ALL BIDDERS: 
 
The following is an informational bulletin and is not considered an addendum. This 
information bulletin does not modify the bidding documents for the above-named project. 
There is no need to acknowledge this informational bulletin on the Bid Form – Signature 
Page. 
              

Question & Answers 

Q - Please confirm there are two different asphalt mix designs required for this project? 

A – Yes there are two HMA mix designs required. HMA CL. 1/2-Inch PG 64-22 is specified 
for pavement repair and HMA CL. 1/2-Inch PG 70-22 for the overlay. 

Q -  Please confirm we do not need written confirmation to enter the site if we are not 
planning on doing testing.  

A – Correct, the project site can be accessed without written permission since the boat 
yard is open to the public. If planning on conducting testing, if any, please contact the 
Port’s engineer (Matt Klontz) listed in the advertisement. 

Clarification(s) 

The Bid Form Section 00 41 43 and Bid Security must be submitted by the bid due time 
all in accordance with the Instructions to Bidders Section 00 21 13.  Not required, is the 
Agreement Form Section 00 52 13, Performance Bond Form Section 00 61 13.13 or the 
Payment Bond Form Section 00 61 13.16. 

Announcement(s) 

The plan holder list can be accessed on the project webpage (https://portofpt.com/boat-
haven-boatyard-stormwater-improvement-project/) and is updated daily. 

 

Bulletin issued by: ________________________________ 
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